
From: Sara Moorehead
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Brown and Jackson SE-20-00003
Date: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 11:02:59 AM

Hello -

I want to voice my concerns regarding this application. In reading through the documents, the applicant noted “none
known” to the question regarding wildlife. It is well known that there is significant wildlife in the location of the
proposed septage ponds - deer, elk, raptors and other birds, including probable nesting sites.

The risks to wildlife and to Parke Creek should the ponds fail or leak/seep into the water systems could be immense
and devastating. And, as a resident living not far from this location, I can’t imagine what the odors will be coming
from the ponds and/or the application to local fields.

My husband, Jeffrey Ratte, and I strongly object to this project being approved and moving forward. Thank you for
considering the people, wildlife, air and water quality issues when reviewing this application, and for doing the right
thing (I hope).

Sara Moorehead
5580 Secret Canyon Road
Ellensburg, WA 98926
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